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’ KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS
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NOTICE OF AWARD

29 November 2018

Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Office of Consular
Affairs-Bids and Awards Committee (OCA-BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs
as contained in its Resolution No. (OCA) 53- 18, the Department is awarding the
procurement for the lease of venue, inclusive of meais and accommodation, for the
team-building activity of Consular Office (CO) — llocos Norte to your firm, the Fort
llocandia Resort Hotel (Fort llocandia Land Development Company Limited) in
the total amount of Eighty-Five Thousand Pesos (PhP 85,000.00) only, including
taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the Department’s accounting and auditing
rules and regulations, and subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,
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ENRIQUE A. MANALO
Undersecretary for Policy and
Head of the Procuring Entity

Ms. Sarita C. Ablan
Director of Sales
Fort llocandia Resort Hotel (Fort llocandia Land Development Company Limited)
Brgy. 37, Calayab
Laoag City
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